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ERSL Town Hall Letter to the EODSA - District Competitions

On behalf of the ERSL Management Board, we would like to bring the following to your attention.

On September 4, 2018, ERSL staff, on behalf of the League Management Board, sent a letter on behalf of our Membership to the EODSA
president and Executive Director outlining the questions and discussion that arose from the ERSL Town Hall Meeting held on August 12, 2018,
relating to the future of youth district level competitions in Eastern Ontario. Along with the letter we provided a comprehensive outline of these
same questions and discussion.

As of October 1, 2018, no response had been received from the EODSA. On this same day ERSL staff followed-up with the EODSA President
and Executive Director by e-mail asking for a response to our original letter on behalf of our Membership. On October 2, 2018, The following
response was received from EODSA Executive Director, lan Duncanson:

"This issue was discussed at our meeting last Thursday and the EODSA will be addressing these issues and more with the membership at
a town hall meeting of our own to be held in the near future."

The EODSA has not made any announcement of a Town Hall meeting or provided any plans for the operation of youth district level competitions
in 2019.
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